
INTERESTED IN TAKING PLACE IN A
RESEARCH STUDY?
Dr. Brown-Broderick is leading a research study  looking at
HPV self-swabbing, a cervical cancer screening test that
can be done at home.

The purpose of the study is to examine the potential to use
self-administered swabs to increase cervical cancer
screening rates in Saskatchewan. By improving screening
in this population, we also expect increased early detection
of strains associated with a high risk of cancer

HAS IT BEEN OVER 4
YEARS SINCE YOUR
LAST PAP SMEAR?

RESEARCH
STUDY SIGN UP

https://redcap.usask.ca/redcap/surveys/?s=NDEJJEAMFMHCTXFT


